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April 25, 2021

Dear Supervisor Dan Stork,

As a citizen of Fairfax County, my family and I are doing what we can to help
the homeless among us. We are writing in support of the replacement for the
Kennedy Shelter proposed for Beacon Hill Road and Richmond Highway. This is an
excellent location for the people it will serve and for those of us who will
be helping out at the shelter. It is time to build it and begin using it.

Sincerely,
Nancy and Jack Anderson
Alexandria, VA
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